
From: ISD Alcohol Licensing <Alcohol@homeoffice.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 December 2020 16:03 
To: Licensing <Licensing@walsall.gov.uk> 
Cc: Steven Doyle <Steven.Doyle@walsall.gov.uk>; Gemma Fisher <Gemma.Fisher@walsall.gov.uk>;  
Subject: RE: European Off Licence, Licence Review 
 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the council. If you 
have any doubts do not click links or open attachments. You should 
never be asked to enter your username and password into an external 
link.  
Dear All, 
 
Having searched our databases, we can find no record of any Immigration offences in 
relation to the above premises, therefore Immigration Enforcement will not be making any 
representations at this time. 
 
Regards 
 
Phil Thomas 
 
The Alcohol and LNR Licensing Team 
Interventions and Sanctions Directorate 
Immigration Enforcement 
Home Office 
15th Floor Long Corridor 
Lunar House 
40, Wellesley Road 
Croydon CR9 2BY 
 
Tel: +443000728896 
 
For new applications - Alcohol@homeoffice.gov.uk  

 

For enquiries relating to license applications or ongoing reviews 
-  IE.Alcoholenquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk    

 

For reviews to be considered or initiated along with hearing dates - 
IE.Alcoholreviews@homeoffice.gov.uk 
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